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Date:      May 7, 2024 

To:         All Parents and Students 

From:     Carolyn J. Pasanek, Director 

Subject:   Summer Tutorial Sessions 

 
Summer will soon be here, and now is the time to consider providing academic maintenance and acceleration to avoid any 
slippage during the summer. The Academy’s summer program provides a great opportunity to explore new concepts, 
maintain the gains with skills taught previously, experience enrichment activities, or receive academic support.  We hope 
you will consider one of our private tutorials and allow your son/daughter to get excited about learning this summer. 
 
Studies show that when children are not engaged in thinking and learning activities over the summer, they show little or no 
academic growth.  Typically, studies have documented that students will lose 1-3 months of learning due to a lack of mental 
stimulation over the summer.  The Academy’s programs provide lots of opportunities for student learning and will offset the 
summer “brain drain”.  Our math and reading programs (K-12) provide an excellent opportunity for reinforcement and 
enrichment.  Please refer to the website for all tutorial options. 
 
Private tutorials can be scheduled at any time throughout the summer and do not necessarily need to follow the session 
calendar.  If you have vacation plans or camps scheduled, please document the times on the registration form. We can roll 
over any interruptions and credit classes upon his/her return.  
The Academy’s summer programs are scheduled as follows;  
* Parents can take advantage of the discount by registering by May 15th  

SESSION I  June 17th – July 4th  (Make-ups scheduled for holiday) 
 SESSION II  July 8th -    July 26th 
 SESSION III  July 29th -  August 16th  
*Students attend twice weekly for a three-week session (Mon/Wed) or (Tues/Thurs). 
 
Although the Academy officially closed its primary location at 400 Cochran Road, many of our teachers are still available 
throughout the summer for private tutoring.  Parents can contact them directly and make scheduling arrangements and 
payments with the individual tutor of their choice. (See website for more information.) The former director is available and 
will be tutoring a limited number of students. www.mtleboacademy.com 
 
If you are considering a tutorial for the summer session, you should complete a tutorial registration form and forward it with 
your tuition payment in order to secure placement with the teacher of your choice.  Once again we welcome the 
opportunity to work with your son or daughter.  In the meantime our best to you and your families as you enjoy the long 
awaited days of summer, and to all our students a special wish for a happy, safe summer vacation  
www.mtleboacademy.com 
 
 
REVIEW THE WEBSITE FOR ALL ACADEMY TUTORIALS  
www.mtleboacademy.com 
PLEASE CALL TODAY IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS 
Carolyn Pasanek  Phone: 412-563-1413 or 412-427-2116 Cell # 
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